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Subject:
Approval of License Agreement with Florida Power & Light and Brevard County for Monitoring Wells at the
Port St. John Wastewater Treatment Plant

Fiscal Impact:
2019: $5,000; 2020: $5000; 2021: $5,300; 2022: $5,300; 2023: $$5,600; 2024: $5,600; 2026: $5,900; 2027:
$6,100; 2028: $6,100 for a ten-year total of $55,800.

Dept/Office:
Utility Services Department

Requested Action:
It is requested that the Board consider approval of a License Agreement between Florida Power & Light (FPL)
and Brevard County for Monitoring Wells at the Port St. John Wastewater Treatment Plant.

Summary Explanation and Background:
Brevard County Utility Services Department operates the Port St John Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP)
located within the Florida Power & Light (FPL) corridor.  In 1989, Brevard County signed into a 5-year license
agreement with FPL to provide land to install two monitoring wells required per the Florida Department of
Environmental Protection.  Since then, license agreement renewals between FPL and Brevard County have
occurred every 5 years, per Board approval.  This Department has requested with FPL to make this renewal
period for 10 years with an option to terminate if the wells are no longer needed.

This agreement has been reviewed and approved by the County Attorney’s Office and Risk Management.

Clerk to the Board Instructions:
Contact Rose Lyons at rose.lyons@brevardfl.gov <mailto:rose.lyons@brevardfl.gov> when agreement is
executed and attested and we will pick up.
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